Nicholas Jurus

Scrubbers are a foolish glossing over of a problem, and should be banned. I live in the Puget Sound
area, and when [ was young I took great joy in the idea of fishing and foraging food from the coast.
Now, pollution from scrubbers and other poor choices of world stewardship have me unwilling to
claim any of the sea's bounty, for simple fear of my long term health from consuming creatures in
such polluted waters. I want to see my home area's seawater as clean as it was when I was a boy, if
not better! Therefore, I urge all authorities to accept the proposed amendments to the MOU,
banning use of scrubbers in waters that cannot fully rid themselves of the technology's waste
products.



